
INSTRUCTIONS REGARDING PASS THROUGH  

OF REFUNDS TO OWNER-OPERATORS 
 

By Order of the Court, all class members who charged back registration 

and decal fees to owner-operators or other entities must complete a 

Verification Form and return it to The Cullen Law Firm, PLLC (see 

below) no later than six (6) months after the date the refund payment is 

sent to the class member.  

In addition, no later than six (6) months after the date the refund 

payment is sent to the class member, the class member must return to 

The Cullen Law Firm, PLLC (see below) all refund sums which the class 

member was unable to pass through to owner-operators, as required by 

the December 20, 2016 Class Notice (see link on left side of class website, 

www.nytrucktaxrefunds.com). 

IF YOU/YOUR ORGANIZATION PAID THE REGISTRATION AND 

DECAL FEES EXCLUSIVELY AND ON YOUR/YOUR 

ORGANIZATION’S OWN BEHALF, YOU DO NOT NEED TO 

COMPLETE A VERIFICATION FORM. 

Verification Forms and excess refunds should be mailed to: 

ATTN: NY Truck Tax Case 

The Cullen Law Firm, PLLC 

1101 30th Street NW, Suite 300 

Washington, DC 20007 

Access the Verification Form on the left side of 

the class website (www.nytrucktaxrefunds.com). 

The Verification Form is a form-fillable PDF.  

All information can be entered electronically before printing. 

All information provided by Class Members will be maintained in 

accordance with confidentiality orders entered by the Court. 


